
   

  
 

 

WWW.DILLISANDROY.COM 
1 MAIN STREET, SUITE 1 • LUNENBURG, MA 01462 

PH. 978.779.6091 

F. 978.779.0260 

October 12th, 2021 

#6507 

 

Stow Conservation Commission 

380 Great Road 

Stow, MA 01775 

 

RE: Notice of Intent (DEP File #299-0705) 

 156 Barton Road 

 Stow, MA 01775 

 

Dear Members of the Commission:  

 

On behalf of the applicant, Sam & Sandra Hurwitz, Dillis & Roy Civil Design Group, Inc. has 

attached revised site plans for the above-mentioned project. These plans have been revised per 

comments received at the October 5th Public Hearing. The Site Plan has been updated as follows: 

 

• Cross sections of the proposed stairs have been added to the Site Plan. 

• Additional plantings have been proposed along the slope to further stabilize the existing 

bank. 

• An updated WPA-3 Form with quantitative impacts to the floodplain has been included. 

• An erosion control blanket has been proposed along the retaining walls to prevent 

channeling and erosion due to stormwater.  

• A larger scale detail of the proposed stairs and landscaped areas have been added.  

• An existing permit from the Department of Environmental Protection relative to the 

maintenance of the existing docks on the property has been included with this 

submission. 

 

We trust this meets your needs at this time. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  

 

Regards, 

DILLIS & ROY  
CIVIL DESIGN GROUP, INC.     

                  
Ryan W. Proctor, E.I.T.                                

Staff Engineer                                        


